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Advent Term 

Weekly Newsletter - Week ending 22nd November 2019 
 

St Gregory’s Catholic Primary School 
Grange Road, Northampton NN3 2AX  T: 01604 403511/409582 

School Website: stgregoryscatholicprimaryschool.org.uk 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

We have had a lovely week at St Gregory’s, our Headteacher Award Trip 

enjoyed their trip to Cineworld at Rushden Lakes on Thursday and lots of our 

pupils have already been trying their best to earn a nomination from their 

Class Teacher to be in with a chance of winning next term’s prize.  

Five months on from their commissioning Mass at Westminster Cathedral, our 

Mini Vinnies had a support visit from Mini Vinnies Officer Alec Jewell to help 

inspire and support them in their Mission to help others and spread God’s 

Word. Year 3 had a visit from Chris Atkin from CAFOD to talk to our children 

about refugees – they will be bringing you more information on this next 

week. 

Foundation Stage and Key Stage 1 pupils have been busy practising their 

Nativity plays and it is beginning to sound and look a lot like Christmas!  

Mrs. Yuen 

Executive Headteacher 

 

Nursery 

Our Nursery had their Parents’ Evening on Tuesday, thank you to all who took 

time to drop in and see us. If you were unable to make it please do speak to 

our staff to arrange an appointment at another time, we really value our 

Home-School link with you.  

Parent Reflection 

Mrs. Darwin our Trust Chaplain would like to invite parents and carers 

to take time out for prayer and reflection in the heart of our school 

The Emmaus Room. We are delighted that Fr David Donaghue can 

join us; please feel free to drop in before collecting your children on 

this day. Please note the change of date, it will now be on 

Wednesday 4th December 2:45pm. 

PTFA Events 

Our PTFA have organised a number of fundraiser events this term 

including the Rainbow Hamper Raffle, thank you for the donations 

that have been coming in to school. We can accept these until 

Wednesday 27th November and each child will be awarded 10 

House Points for bringing an item in. The hampers will be raffled 

before Christmas, more news to follow in future weeks. 

This week, the PTFA have also sent home details of their very 

successful Christmas Film Nights by ParentMail. Please ensure you 

sign up early as these events sell out fast. Tickets will be on sale 

outside the Emmaus Room after school on 25th-29th November. 

 

Upcoming Events 

November 25 

Poppies Class Assembly: St 

Andrew 

Ennis TBCS Trip – Robotic Workshop 

November 26 

Peake TBCS Trip – Robotic 

Workshop 

November 28 

2:30pm Year 4 Violin Performance 

December 4 

Parent/Carer Reflection with Fr 

David and Mrs. Darwin in the 

Emmaus Room 

https://www.stgregoryscatholicprimaryschool.org.uk/

